Polytech New Year Wishes 2020

Dear partners, friends and colleagues! Dear students!

On behalf of Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic University we wish you a
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

We wish all the students to successfully pass your exams and have great winter
holidays! As in the previous year we hope to meet many of you at our International
Polytechnic Winter School 2020!

We wish all our partners and colleagues from all over the world a fruitful
collaboration. May the next year be full of good deals and great achievements. We
know that you work very hard, and deserve all the best. We are really grateful to

you for our successful collaboration, and wish you all the best in the upcoming New
Year 2020!

Every New Year gives us new opportunities, new ideas and new journeys! Dear

friends! We wish you a joyous holiday season and a New Year filled with peace and
happiness!

Sincerely yours,
SPbPU International Office team
and SPbPU international students
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